Sent: 25 July 2018 10:17
To: Chana, Jaspreet
Cc: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2018/2615/P

Re 10 Downside Crescent 2018/2615/P

Regrettably we were late in commenting via our dedicated website by the use of the PIN 476538
provided. However we would like to do so now via our

website:

"we did not comment on the basement in the 2016 proposal, howeveer we are dismayed to find
that there is now a proposal seeking permission to go more than double the size of that basement.
Please reject"

Regards
D J Kelley
for BCAAC
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